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Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
I attach my objection to planning application reference S62A/2025/0101. 
 
I appreciate that this is a longer document than may normally be expected. 
 
The reason for this is that the applicant bases his case on a number of assertions 

which are not correct (including his claim that there is updated highways evidence). 

Correcting this information is fundamental to the reasons for objection from myself 

and the many other residents who are equally concerned. 
 
I believe that you would expect me to provide clear evidence to support my own 

position, so I have aimed to provide this fully in this document, which I would be very 

grateful if you would read in full when considering this case. 
 
If PINS is minded to approve the application, then I would ask that there is a hearing, 

and I would like to speak at this if so. 
 
I have included with this email my main objection statement (including attachments 

1, 5, 6) and a document containing other attachments of supporting information 

(attachments 2, 7, 8). 
 
I will send by separate emails: 
Attachment 3 - containing full photographic evidence of 4 parking surveys 

undertaken in May 2025 
Attachment 4 - containing full photographic evidence of cases of obstructive parking 

in May 2025 (caused by the parking stresses) 
 
Due to the size of these attachments I have compressed the PDFs. If this makes any 

of the photographs less clear (or if you wish to validate date/time stamps) I would be 

very happy to provide original JPEGs on request. 
 
Please can you confirm receipt of this email, and let me know if you do not receive 

the two subsequent emails containing Attachments 3 & 4. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Best wishes, 
 



Mary Carroll 
 




